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WILLIAM NEICHTER 
ATTORNEY AT LAW 
1313 LYNDON LANE 

SUITE 115 
LOUISVILLE, KENTUCKY 40222 

(502) 429-0266 

October 2, 1992 

Dr. Martha Church, President 
Hood College 
Frederick, Maryland 21702 

Dear Dr. Church: 

Over the past several years, I have become ,a serious student 
of the John F. Kennedy assassination and have had the good 
fortune, through my studies, to become acquainted with Mr. 
Harold Weisberg. 

Mr. Weisberg informs me that Hood College is the recipient of 
all his papers on the assassinations of John F. Kennedy and 
Martin Luther King, Jr. I believe that Mr. Weisberg's papers 
are of great historical significance, and will be studied by 
coming generations of historians. 

In honor of Mr. and Mrs. Harold Weisberg, my wife, Betsy, and 
I would like to make a $200.00 donation to the Hood College 
Library. If possible, we would like this donation to be used 
to preserve the Weisberg files. Both my wife and I have history 
degrees, and we realize the importance of these archival records. 

The University of Kentucky has Senator John Sherman Cooper's 
papers, and I am researching these archives for Senator Cooper's 
Warren Commission records. As you may remember, John Sherman 
Cooper was Kentucky's United States Senator and a member of the 
Warren Commission. We are fortunate to have his papers preserved 
at the University of Kentucky. Thank you for preserving Mr. 
Weisberg's records. 

In the future, we hope to be able to visit Hood College and 
personally examine the Weisberg files. We are grateful to you 
and your staff for preserving and protecting this record of 
American history. 

Mr. ani. Mrs. William L. Neichter 

cc: Charles Kuhn, Librarian 
and Mrs, Harold Weisberg 
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